
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: July 1, 2024 

FROM:  Andrea McCue, City Manager, Administration 

SUBJECT: Resolution 2024-38 – Interlocal Agreement with Palm Beach County for 
Funding Chickasaw Road 

 

BACKGROUND 

Chickasaw Road is in need of improvements including paving, related drainage improvements 
and the addition of a sidewalk.  The City desires to annex and maintain the road and the 
northern portion of Wry Road and bring the road up to standard. 

ANALYSIS 

The City has obtained ownership of Chickasaw Road through an interlocal agreement with the 
Lake Worth Drainage District.  Under the proposed ILA with PBC the City agreed to construct 
the project and the County has agreed to transfer ownership and maintenance responsibility of 
Wry Road north of Chickasaw Road to the City and to contribute $340,000.00 toward the 
project.   

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

The City will receive $340,000.00 from the County toward the project.   

LEGAL 

The City Attorney negotiated the terms of the ILA with PBC and has reviewed all supporting 
documents for legal sufficiency and compliance.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff is recommending approval if Resolution 2024-38.   

 


